602 W Broad St - Chesaning MI

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
AMERICA

July 2018 Newsletter

No meeting is scheduled at the Museum for July.
Enjoy the wonderful weather

We want to give Monte
Lawton a warm "THANK YOU"
for speaking to us at the June
meeting.

He took us through some of
his most interesting
archeological digs with great
detail.

He also wanted to state that
Chesaning is a historic town &
would like to see us keep that
in mind as we continue to
record it's history & teach it
to our children.

Noting our Native Indian
history, he will be developing a
Chip Stone Exhibit here at the
museum. Showing stone tools

that have been made & used
for 3 million years. Of all the
artifacts associated with human
occupations, the stone tools
survived the longest & are the
most common artifact type
identified by archeologists.
Before the wide-spread use of
metallurgy, humans across the
world made stone tools. They
are a common thread that
binds all of us together &
teaches us much about our
ancestors.

We look forward to working
with Monte & learning along
with the children just how
things were done so long ago.
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What's Happening in
“OUR TOWN”

July 31st though August 4th

Admission:

~Tuesday, July 31 is Veterans
Day, with free admission for
veterans & active duty military

members with an 1.D.
ALSO

~$10 Tuesday - Thursday

**$15 Friday & Saturday

*Full Week Mega Passes $40

AT THE
GRANDSTAND:

2018 Saginaw County Fair

**Tuesday July 31st - Dog Agility
Demonstration

**Wednesday August 1st - Unique
Motor Sports Demolition Derby

**Thursday August 2nd - Outlaw
Motocross

**Friday August 3rd - Gas Guzzy
Monster Truck Thrill Show

**Saturday August 4th - Lost
Nations Rodeo

11350 Peet Rd.
Chesaning MI 48616
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REMEMBER OUR ANNUAL PICNIC
Monday August 13, 2018 @ 6 p.m.

We will meet at the Pavilion in
Showboat Park as we did last year

Bring a passing dish & your table
service

Chicken & beverages provided

May 2018 _Board Meeting Minutes

Old Business

* Chicken to be provided for picnic

* Work on ramp beginning soon

- Kyle Harris to put millage requests on August ballot for Historical Museums.
Watch & VOTE in August.

New Business

» Museum pamphlet completed by Nancy & Connie proofing
* Connie checking with Consumers on smart thermostat
* No meeting in July

» Remember your memberships are due
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